Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/154 28th QOctober 2024
Notice
Intended For All Hostel Students (Boys/Girls)
Subject: Restrictions on use of Fire Crackers on Diwali

All the Hostel students are hereby informed that Punjab Government has set
guidelines on the use of Firecrackers on the occasion of Diwali on 31st October 2024
(Thursday).  As per said guidelines, firecrackers have been allowed only for two
hours in Punjab from 8.00 p.m. to 10.00 p.m on 31.10.2024 a s well as
use of only green crackers is permittedﬁ.

All the Hotel students are hereby strictly advised that in case they want to use
firecrackers, it is allowed only in the play ground area during 8.00 p.m. to
10.00 p.m. on 31.10.2024..
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